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SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211w

December 17, 1979

Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4 .

Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-312
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating
Station, Unit No. 1

Dear Mr. Reid:

The Sacramento Municipal Utility District forwards the final
Auxiliary Feedwater System Reliability Analysis for Rancho Seco Unit 40. I as
attachment I to this letter. A draf t copy of this analysis was forwarded by
the District in a letter dated September 17, 1979. The B&W generic analysis
will be forwarded separately.

In the District's letter of November 19, 1979 we requested that the
NRC Staff define items whicn they consider to be outstanding with respect to
the Ranche Seco Auxiliary Feedwater System. The staff covered those items at
a meeting in Bethesda, Maryland on November 29, 1979. Attachment 2 to this
letter addresses those outstanding items.

Sincerely,

John I. Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager

and Chief Engineer
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AN ELECTRIC SYSTEM SERVING MORE THAN 600 000 IN THE HE ART OF CALIFORNI A


